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Tuesday 13 December 2022 

YEARS FIVE AND SIX (Stage 3) CLASSROOM REQUIREMENTS FOR 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
To enable parents to take advantage of the ‘Back to School’ sales, below is a list of basic classroom requirements for 
students in Kindergarten at Winston Heights Public School in 2023.   
 
It would be appreciated if you could purchase the below items and send them into school with your child between 
Wednesday 1 February and Monday 6 February 2023. 
 
Please ensure all items are labelled with your child’s name. 
 

• 1 plastic or wooden ruler (30cm with cm and mm) 

• 2 white erasers (no liquid paper) 

• 1 enclosed pencil sharpener 

• 4 HB pencils 

• Small pencil case for on desk 

• 1 X A4 ruled exercise book 

• 1 X Display folder with plastic sleeves 

• 3 blue and 3 red ballpoint pens  

• 6 large glue sticks  

• 1 set of coloured pencils & 1 set of textas in a separate pencil case 

• 1 library bag 

• Student scissors 

• Student dictionary  

• 1 protractor  

• 1 black fine line felt tip pen – 0.5 

• 1 Highlighter 

• 2 Sharpie black permanent markers (fine point) 

• Headphones (not earbuds) labelled with student’s name in a snap lock bag 

• Paint shirt 

• I large box of tissues 

• 1 pump soap 

 
We suggest that all students have a small pencil case to fit essential items on their desks.  Other non-essentials may 
be kept in a larger pencil case which will be stored in tote trays or school bags. 
 
It is important that the above-mentioned items are replaced as required throughout the school year. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

 
 

Terri Bullock                                                                                                                                     
Principal    
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